HUGH CULLUM
ARCHITECTS LTD
Bloomsbury Design
61b Judd Street
London WC1H 9QT
t 020 7383 7647
f 020 7387 7645
mail@hughcullum.com

Wednesday, Nov 22, 2017

To whom it may concern,

Our case of appeal is that the local authority has not determined the appeal within
the statutory 8 weeks. We have waited until the day of this letter, 22" of November
2017 for an application that was registered on the 24t of July.

Please see attached correspondence and screeshot, taken today.
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Site Address The Coach House, 26A Upper Park Road London NW3 2UT
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Application Progress Summary
Application Registered 24-07-2017
Comments Until 17-08-2017
Date of Committee

Decision

Appeal Lodged

Appeal Decision

Application Details
Application Number 2017/3834/P
Site Address The Coach House, 26A Upper Park Road London NW3 2UT
Application Type Full Planning Permission
Development Type Residential Extension
Proposal Erection of single storey roof extension to existing dwelling (C3).
Current Status REGISTERED
Applicant Mrs Amy Gunning
Agent Hugh Cullum Architects Ltd
Wards Gospel Oak
Location Co ordinates Easting 527681 Northing 185046
0S Mapsheet
Appeal Submitted? No
Appeal Decision

Case Officer / Tel Patrick Marfleet 1222

The decision should have been issued the week commencing 18t September 2017
and as the agents, we have repeatedly contacted and chased the allocated planning
officer, Patrick Marfleet, but without results.



In the supporting documents, you will find the email correspondence between
ourselves and him, asking for a decision, to which he replied that he will issue as
soon as possible. That was dated the 18t of October.

This delay in unacceptable and the client should have a clear decision so as to
determine the way forward. She is expecting a new member to the family and needs
to be able to plan the next few months.

Sincerely,

Olympia Anesti

For and Behalf of Hugh Cullum Architects.



